
Over the years, as a Devon breeder, I have been asked many, many times about the DNA testing 
and registration process. As our group grows, new breeders join us, and changes are made in the 
protocols, I felt like maybe it was time to put together a little101on the subject.

DNA Testing/Registration 101
The first step in the process for registering a new calf is the DNA testing to confirm the sire. 
(Instructions found below). The RDUSA protocols state that the calf must be sire verified. This is done
by pulling tail hairs and sending them in to the Veterinary Genetics Lab at UC Davis. You will receive 
a DNA profile number for that calf which will then need to be put in the permanent record at the 
registry service, CLRC (Canadian Livestock Records Corp).

There are two ways to obtain the DNA submission form. The first is to print out the “Request for 
Genetic Marker Kit” form from the CLRC website, fill it out and send it back to them. They will then 
mail or email you the submission form that you will attach the tail hairs to. 

The second way is to set up your own account at the VGL at UC Davis. This saves time in that you 
can immediately complete the submission forms online, print them out, attach the tail hairs and mail 
them directly to the lab.



After you receive your DNA results you are ready to register the calf. You will need to print out the 
“Application for Registration” form from the CLRC website. This form will need to be completed for 
every animal you wish to register. 



The process may seem complicated at first, but will come more easily after doing it a time or two. And
with all the paperwork taken care of, you can set your mind to raising the best Devon cattle around!  

Blessings, 
Lavonne Hickl
Fourche River Farm & Cattle 
Harvey, AR


